
 

 

PWA-315 
 

 

We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One project to rebuild 100 year old 
rail infrastructure and improve transit service.  Work will be performed that will affect your community and create 
inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to minimize the impact of our work and will continue to keep 
you updated throughout the project. 

 
UPDATED DATES 

 
 
Dates: Friday, April 26 to Saturday, June 15, 2024 
  
Location:  

• Red-Purple Line: CTA’s Elevated Structure between W. Newport Avenue and W. 
Cornelia Avenue 

• The alley east of the following addresses: 
- 947 – 957 W. Cornelia Avenue 
- 3433 – 3457 N. Sheffield Avenue 
- 946 – 956 W. Newport Avenue 

 
Work Hours:  7am to 7pm; weekdays & Saturdays 

 
Work Activity: Track Structure Rehabilitation 

 
Local Impact:  

• Crews will periodically block the alley adjacent to the CTA Tracks when mobilizing 
equipment and materials. 

• There will be noise while work is being performed, including: 
o General construction noise 
o Running air compressors and generators 
o Use of loud pneumatic and gas/impact tools 
o Use of loud rivet removal equipment 
o Beeping for backup alarms on construction equipment and vehicles 
o Flagging horns 

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 
RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 
1-331-303-2499 

For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM 
 

https://www.transitchicago.com/rpm/jobs/

